
FORD FARM KILL SERVICES: 
Very Competitive Rates. 

 Free delivery to a processor of your choice. 
 

 

 

 

PIRINOA DISTRICT NEWSLETTER – APRIL 2019 
  

THANK YOU AGAIN to Gordon for delivering the District newsletter. All donations can be left at the 
store as usual. 
 
LANDGIRL: 
See you all Queen's Birthday Weekend starting with Friday night pizzas and drinks on 31st 
May 4pm. Text 0272709304 to book. Keep warm. 
 
PIRINOA PLAYGROUP: 
Did you know? 
Pirinoa Playgroup is a purpose built space, thanks to Playgroup committees before us! 
The inside space is big and warm, filled with resources to keep the children busy. We 
even have a cot for those with littlies that need to nap. The covered outdoor area is 
great, perfect for burning some energy in winter while still being protected from the 
elements. And outdoors we have a sandpit, swings, slides, playground, water play and 
lots of grass for exploring.  
We really are very lucky to have such an amazing space. The kids always have fun 
here and the adults get to enjoy the company of others while knowing their little ones 
are safe and busy. We welcome any new faces :-) 
We're here on Tuesdays 9am - 11.30 (during school term). Please contact Hanna 
Finlayson on 0274205696 if you have any questions. 

 
 

PIRINOA SCHOOL: 
Thank you to everyone for all your support with buying/selling chocolates and raffle 
tickets. We are well on our way raising a lot of money to go towards the senior camp in 
the Hawkes Bay in term 4. 
This term we will be having a school market day at lunchtime more information to come. 
In the meantime if you have any toys you would like to donate please feel free to drop 
them into school.  

* A huge congratulations to Dean McDermott for winning the school raffle!! * 
 
BURNSIDE CHURCH: 
Our AGM will be on Monday 6th May at 7pm at 359 Cape Palliser Road. 
All welcome, as we discuss the future of our historic Church. 

 
NEXT NEWSLETTER: 
Please note: If you wish to place something in the May 2019 newsletter please: 
  email office@pirinoa.school.nz with ‘District Newsletter’ in subject line, or 
  Leave message on school phone:  3077829.  Please ensure it reaches the office by the end of April.  
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


